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Dear Parents and Carers        1st October 2020 

 Re: PDG Access Reminder for Families 

I hope you are all well. 

If your child is currently eligible for free school meals because of the benefits or support payments that 
you currently receive, and also in Year 7 or Year 10, you are eligible for a PDG Access Grant. Funding of 
£125 is available to help towards the cost of school uniform. 

Full details are available on the Council website, together with details of how to apply.  The link is below. 

https://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/Search-
Result.aspx?searchtext=PDG%20access%20grant&searchmode=allwords 

However, please note that if you haven’t already submitted an application for free school meals this would 
need to be done first and eligibility confirmed.  Again details are available on the Council website with 
regards to the eligibility criteria and how to apply.  The link for this is the same as the one above. 

I hope you find this information useful. 

Take care 

Kind regards 

 

 

Jane Wilkie 

Headteacher/Pennaeth 
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